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	Rossmore School                                                                                                             


Red Lion Lane, Little Sutton, Ellesmere Port, Cheshire, CH66 1HF

Tel: 0151 329 3688
Head Teacher: Mrs S. Davis-McCoy B.Ed Hons NPQH 

head@rossmore.cheshire.sch.uk

Head Teacher update 19.06.2020
Dear Parents,
Not really a great deal to update you on in terms of school information from the government. I do know however that it is getting harder to keep the children motivated, especially those who are unable to return school, as it has been a very long time! However with thanks to those of you who completed the survey we sent out, we are now finalising new ways of delivering the work to do at home to help to re-energise the children to keep going for the final 4 weeks of the school year. I will give you further information of any changes in my message to you next Friday.

Something exciting that should have been sent to you this week is a new initiative we are going to be introducing around keeping safe. As I have mentioned through newsletters many times, social media can be a very dangerous thing for children. ‘GoBubble’ is a new way for children to keep in touch with their friends without the dangers of social media platforms. At this moment in time, more than ever, our children are missing their friends and this is going to be an excellent way to get the children talking to each other in a very safe way.

On another positive note for parents of Year 2, Year 3, Year 4 and Year 5, I am trying to organise some time for the children to come in at least once before we finish for the summer. This will not be as full classes but possibly small groups. At this stage it is not something I can promise but I am going to really try and I will let you know how plans pan out in next week’s message. Obviously just like for Parents in Reception, Year 1 and Year 6, you will have the choice and you do not have to send your children in if you do not want to.

For now, I just want to thank you all for trying your best and doing a great job with home learning, and also to thank you once again for your patience.
Take care everyone.

Mrs Davis-McCoy
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No one is the same, but everyone is equal.
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